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January 22, 2016

Ms. Marilyn Elys CERTIFIED MAIL NO. 7010 1870 0000 2686 3720
LTA Distributors, L.L.C, RETUR RECEIPT REQUESTED

3700 NW 79 Street

Miami, FL 33147

Re: Application for Transfer of Permit dated January 5, 2016 submitted on FDEP Form #62-701.900(8) pertinent to
the LTA Distributors, L.L.C. FDEP Waste Tire Processing Facility Permit (FDEP File No. 309599-002-WT/
WACS No. 100381/ DERM File No. SW-1779) for the facility located at, near or in the vicinity of 3710-3720 NW
79 Sfreet, Hialeah, Miami-Dade County, Florida.

Dear Ms. Elys:

The Environmental Permitting Section (EPS) of the Department of Regulatory and Economic Resources (RER)-
Division of Environmental Resources Management {DERM), under delegation by the Florida Department of
Environmental Protection (hereafter jointly referred to as the Department), hereby acknowledges receipt of the
referenced submittal on January 13, 2016. Please see the item checked below for the status of your application.

O This letter constitutes notice that a permit will be required for your project pursuant to Chapter(s), Florida
Statutes.

24 Your application for permit is complete as of 01-13-2016 and processing has begun. You are advised that the
Department under Chapter 120, Florida Statutes, must take final action on your application within ninety (20)
days unless the time is tolled by administrative hearing.

L] Your application for permit remains incomplete. Flease provide the information requested on the attached
sheet within forty-five (45) days of receipt of this |etter. Evaluation of your proposed project will be delayed
until all requested information has been received.

OdJ The submittal to the referenced RA| was reviewed and deemed incomplete. Therefore, the additional
information requested in the (attached) shall be submitted within forty five (45) days from the date of this
letter. Further evaluation of the permit modification will be delayed until the outstanding RAI items have been
addressed.

If you have any gquestions, please contact Susana Falomino, P.E. or Johnny Vega, P.E. of the EPS at (305} 372-
6600 or via email respectively at paloms@miamidade.gov and vegajo@miamidade.gov.

Sincerely,

ashid Z. tstambouli, P.E., Chief
Pollution Regulation Division

cc. Johnny Vega, P.E., Patti Emad, Susana Palomino, P.E. — DERM
Marilyn Elys - LTA Distributors, LLC. (via email: elys.marilyn@gmail.com)
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